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The Management Information Report (MIR) provides DDS stakeholders and staff with information about 
eligibility, services and supports for individuals, support needs and new development activities, case load 
by age, waiver enrollment and revenue, and personnel management. 
 
Notes for the December 2023 MIR:    
 
There have been no changes to the structure of the report this quarter.   

  
DDS continues to review the MIR for improvements and will note any changes in the Attachment. DDS is 
beginning to plan for a redesign of the MIR in FY2025, with the first MIR report of FY2025 being released in 
both online data and print format.  Stay tuned for more information and reach out to 
Joshua.Scalora@ct.gov if interested in providing recommendations for changes.  
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